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September 10, 2015

TO: Gary R. Cavin — Director, Department of Technology

THROUGH: Gwen Akrobettoe — Fiscal, Assistant Director Department of Technology

From: Ivan King - IT Operations Manager, Department of Technology

Subject: Award of SA005356 —Veeam Network Technology Product

The Department of Technology (DoT) through utilization of an Invitation to Bid process received six (6)
bids in response to SAQQ5956; the purchase of ninety-two {92} new licenses forthe Veeam technology

product. The Department of Technology has reviewed the proposals received and is recommending the
award be made to SHI International Corp., the lowest responsive, responsible and best bid submitted.

~ The Veeam license will alfow continued growth in the technology environment and a completion of the

1** Phase of the Police onboarding effort. The purchase will also allow for continued progression of the
movement of virtual server backups to a dedicated solution.
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